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NSX RELEASE      12 November 2018 

 

REQUEST FOR TRADING HALT: SAPEX GROUP LIMITED (NSX:SAA)  

Pursuant to listing rule 6.4, Sapex Group Limited (NSX: SAA) (Company) requests an immediate trading 

halt be granted by National Stock Exchange of Australia (NSX) with respect to its fully paid ordinary 

shares. The trading halt is requested in connection with the award of a major contract to SAA.  

 

1. Reason for trading halt – to avoid trading taking place on an uninformed basis before further 

information on details of the contract is provided to the NSX.  

 

2. Duration of the trading halt – Sapex expects the trading halt will last until it makes an announcement 

to the NSX concerning the award of the above-mentioned contract.  

 

3. Termination of the trading halt – Sapex anticipates the trading halt will cease upon the earlier of a 

release of an announcement by the Company or on commencement of normal trading on Wednesday 

14 November 2018.  

 

4. No reason – Sapex is not aware of any reason why the trading halt should not be granted.  

 

5. Further information – none.  

 

Yours sincerely  

  

Lee Tamplin 

Company Secretary 

Email: lee.tamplin@automicgroup.com.au  
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